
The Florida Department of Transportation and the City of Gainesville invites you to the Public Hearing for the  
proposed SW 62nd Boulevard project. The Public Hearing will be held on: 

Date/Time:  April 12, 2018 
  4:30 pm — Open house 
  6:30 pm — Formal Presentation followed by public comment period 
Location:   Doubletree by Hilton, Gator Room 
  3726 SW 40th Boulevard, Gainesville, FL 32608 

Introduction: The Florida Department of Transportation and the City of Gainesville are conducting a Project  
Development & Environment (PD&E) Study to extend SW 62nd Boulevard from SW 20th Avenue to Clark Butler 
Boulevard. 

Project Purpose: The purpose of the project is to reduce traffic congestion on nearby roadways by linking 
SW 43rd Street/Clark Butler Boulevard to SW 52nd Street. The project would provide a direct connection  
between commercial developments such as Butler Plaza to residential communities along SW 62nd  
Boulevard and SW 20th Street thus reducing traffic congestion on nearby roadways.  The study area is  
currently served by seven transit routes and the project would allow for additional transit routes between 
commercial and residential developments further reducing congestion on nearby roadways. 

Proposed Project: The proposed project would construct a new two-lane roadway from SW 43rd Street/Clark  
Butler Boulevard to the southern terminus of SW 52nd Street, a distance of 0.81 miles. The proposed project 
would consist of two 11-foot travel lanes, a 7-foot bicycles lane in each direction and a 10-foot multi-use 
path on the east side. The proposed project would also include a new bridge over Hogtown Creek and 2 new 
stormwater ponds.  Additional right-of-way will be required and the project will impact 9 parcels and include 
2 residential relocations. The project costs are listed below: 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Contact Information: For more information on the project, please contact: 

Stefan Broadus, PE, City of Gainesville 
Tel: (352)-393-8406, Email: broadusm@cityofgainesville.org 

Stephen Browning, PE, Florida Department of Transportation 
Tel: (386) 961-7455, Email: stephen.browning@dot.state.fl.us 

Project Phase Cost 
Design, Wetland Mitigation  $                                     1,712,000  
Right-of-Way Acquisition  $                                      6,251,000  
Construction & CEI  $                                   12,368,000  
Total  $                                   20,331,000 

SW 62nd Boulevard 
from 43rd Street/Clark Butler Boulevard to SW 52nd Street 

Alachua County, Florida  

FM: 211365-6-22-01 


